
 

The St. Rose of Lima Parish and PTA warmly invite you to 
come celebrate the beginning of Fall  

RAIN DATE: September 27, 2025. Dinner and non-alcoholic beverages included in ticket price!  
Attendees may bring an appetizer or dessert to share at your personal table. Any Questions? 
Please contact Aime Callinan at aimemars@aol.com. If you would like to attend this event but 
there are circumstances that make the admission fee a hardship, please contact our School Ad-
vancement Office: fwatson@strosenj.com or 856-546-6166 Ext. 309. 

To register, please send this form to St. Rose of Lima School or Rectory, c/o Fran Watson.  
Checks should be made payable to St. Rose of Lima PTA. Registrations due by September 23 ! 

There will only be a limited number of walk-in registrations available the day of the event.  

PayPal payment for this event is available by clicking here: 

   

 

   

 

https://stroseoflimaschoolnj.com/annual-bbq-bonfire/

